Pupil Voice


Thursday, 11th November 2010

Apologies
Milborne St Andrew

Links with schools across the world

St Mary’s Middle has a link with Kwazulu-Natal. Frome Valley is trying to get a link with a school in Africa, Puddletown first have a link with Tafo and Broadmayne have one with Ghana. 
 It was decided that there would be an audit for each of the schools involved so that we know who has got what links and support them.

 Everybody received an audit form so that on the next meeting everybody will bring back their audit sheet so at the mini pyramid and move forward and try to make links. 

We then had a brainstorm about what we want to learn from the schools that we have the link with, and what we can teach them about us (so we can give and receive).
Sent as an Attachment

Annual Planner
We were given an annual planner so we could decide what we wanted to discuss at each meeting. We were asked to consider 
· Community Cohesion

· Eco schools

· RRS

All the schools decided that we would do Community Cohesion at the beginning of the meetings and then take Eco schools in the spring term and RRS in the summer term.
 Everyone was asked to bring their audit back for the next meeting and information about what we are doing in Eco Schools.Maybe some ideas as to how we can help others to move forward with their awards.

The meeting closed at 2.40 .
